
Omaha Beach Golf Club Newsletter

From the Golf Director

Contact Details

Neil van Vliet

NZ PGA Professional

Golf Director

Omaha Beach Golf Club 

Ph: 09 422 7551 ext 1

Email:golfdirector@omahagolf.co.nzog

oldlfdirector@omahagolf.co.nz

All Bookings in the Pro Shop.

Neil’s Golf Centre, your One Stop Golf Shop!

Upcoming Events

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Sunday 4th June       Morris & James Mixed Open

Book Online or in the Pro Shop

------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Local Rules

CLEAN & PLACE THROUGH THE GREEN

________________________________________

18th Tee

This will be played as GUR 

(ground under repair) until 

further notice!

Go to Rule 25-1 for full detail

Results

Men’s Haggle

(Saturday 27/05/17)           1.   Bob Moir                   41  

2.  Peter Brickland         39

3.   Ian Scandrett             39

Ladies Haggle

(Tuesday  27/05/17)          1.   Grainne Hillery-Lynch       34

2.   Gaye Muir                          34

3.   Ann Marie Elsden             32
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Please phone or email me at 

golfdirector@omahagolf.co.nz 

for bookings only and it’s on a 

first come first served basis!


